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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG Plc. 

on the rejection of the joint debt settlement proposal with IAI 
 

4iG Public Limited Company (“4iG”) hereby informs the participants of the capital market that the 
bilateral debt settlement proposal submitted jointly by 4iG and Israel Aerospace Industries Ltd. (“IAI”) 
for the settlement of Space-Communication Ltd. (“SpaceCom”) bond debt was not accepted by the 
bondholders. 
 
Instead of the bilateral debt settlement proposal, the bondholders accepted SpaceCom's own debt 
settlement proposal, which was approved by the court. 
 
4iG has the opportunity to participate in the approved debt settlement, the details of which are 
currently being considered by management. 
 
4iG will inform the public of further developments related to the transaction in accordance with capital 
market regulations. 
 
Previous extraordinary information related to the debt settlement is available at the following link: 
 
https://www.4ig.hu/extraordinary-announcement-of-4ig-plc---2025_07_22_ 
 
Budapest, 14 August 2025 
4iG Plc.  
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